
NOTICE TO MEMBERS

Dear Member,

The Hong Kong Government announced yesterday that the social distancing measures 
currently in place will be extended for a further 14 days from Thursday 4th February 2021 
until Wednesday 17th February 2021. There is however, some relaxation for outdoor 
sports where both the Tennis Courts and Outdoor Green are allowed to be open from 
Thursday 4th February 2021 onwards.

As such, all normal opening/closing times will apply for the Tennis Courts and the 
Outdoor Green from tomorrow morning Thursday 4th February 2021. The Sports Desk 
will be open for Tennis bookings from 5pm this afternoon (Wednesday 3rd February 
2021) until 9pm this evening and thereafter from 7am to 10pm daily. 

All Changing Rooms will open from 7am to 11pm daily and the Front Desk will also now 
remain open to 11pm daily. The Pick, Pack and Go takeaway food pop-up at the G/F 
Lobby along with the Kiosk will, from Thursday onwards, remain open until 9:30pm.

The Club Shop, Movie and Book Library will also extend their opening hours until 7pm 
daily from Thursday 4th February onwards. 

Whilst the Tennis Courts and the Outdoor Green facilities can open all other sports and 
recreational facilities will remain closed and F&B Outlets will continue to close at 6pm 
daily. The user capacity of 50% in the F&B Outlets as well as the maximum number of 2 
persons per table will also remain in place.

To view the opening hours for the F&B Outlets, the Club Shop, Movie and Book Library, 
Tennis Courts, Outdoor Green and the Changing Rooms please click here.

Please stay Safe and Healthy.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

COVID-19 Preventative Measures
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https://hkfc.com/news-and-events/club-news/club-news/2020/september/revised-operation-hours-0910/

